
 

 

 

 

Buyer Beware 

Please note if you are intending to purchase a Welsh Pony & Cob Society of New 
Zealand Registered Purebred or Partbred there are things you need to check. 
 Make sure you see the WPCS of NZ Registration Certificate.   
 If you are buying the pony sight unseen then ask seller to email/send you a copy 

of the Registration Certificate. 
 Check the markings described on the certificate corresponds with the actual 

markings on the pony. 
 If the papers have been lost check with the Secretary that the pony is registered.  
 If buying a stallion check the WPCS of NZ website or with the Secretary to ensure 

that the stallion has been WPCS of NZ Stallion Registered.   
 

If you have any queries about a pony or cob you are purchasing please contact the 
Secretary Zandra Cook   Email:   wpcsnz@xtra.co.nz   
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